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Do you feel informed about the testing program in | What are your feelings about BYOD in our schools and
Charles County Schools? what are your recommendations as we continue to

expand implementation?

Have you been informed about the reduction in testing in
the last few years? |

What recommendations do you have about testing?

Do you believe that our counseling services are sufficient One of our goals has been to improve parent conferences
for our students? and to encourage more parental involvement at the
middle school and high school! level.

What recommendations do you have to improve the
quality of our conferences and to reach more parents in
scheduling a conference?

What do you see as our strengths and what would you
like to see improved?




Parent Advisory Committee Exit Slip

School Represented: {optional)

/ What do you want to know more about?

/

How do you think CCPS can improve the services we provide to students?\

What is CCPS doing well?

/

Together we can give children the roots To grow and the wings 1o Fly. unknown




Deputy Superintendent’s Office
School Administration

Parent Advisory Committee — Fall Meeting
Jesse L. Starkey Administration Building - Board Room
October 25, 2016 - Notes

School system staff present: Kimberly Hill, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools; Amy Hollstein, Deputy
Superintendent; Linda Gill, Executive Director of Schools; Marvin Jones, Executive Director of
Schools; Peter Cevenini, Chief of Instructional Technology; Angel Willett, Executive Assistant to the
Deputy Superintendent. One principal also attended on behalf of her parent group: Evelyn Arnold,
Robert D. Stethem Educational Center

Board of Education: Virginia McGraw, Chairman and Michael Lukas, Vice-chairman

Thirty-eight Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) members attend the first meeting for the 2016-2017
school year.

Mrs. Hollstein opened the meeting, followed by comments from Superintendent Hill.

Peter Cevenini presented on digital textbooks; presentation slides are below. CCPS families can
download five free Microsoft Office licenses. For more information, please access site:
https://marylandaccess.education/

TECHNOLOGY UPDATE

CIGHAL TEXTBOCHS
PETER CEVENIMN!




DIGITAL TECHBOOK PILOT

ALL 6 GRADE STUDENTS
SOCIAL STUDIES, SCIENCE AND MATH %
CURRENTLY, USED AS A RESOURCE \ Gk

IF SUCCESSFUL, WILL IMPLEMENT FOR
6™ AND 7'" GRADES NEXT YEAR

( )

EDUCATION

Discovery Education
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' Exploring new Siooovery App
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PAC members participated in workgroup rotations which included the following topics and guided
questions:

1. Testing

¢ Do you feel informed about the testing program in Charles County schools?
e Have you been informed about the reduction in testing in the last few years?
¢ What recommendations do you have about testing?

2. BYOD - Bring Your Own Device

» What are your feelings about BYOD in our schools and what are your recommendations as we
continue to expand implementation?

3. School Counselors

¢ Do you believe that our counseling services are sufficient for our students?
e  What do you see as our strengths and what would you like to see improved?

4. Parent Teacher Conferences

One of our goals has been to improve parent conferences and to encourage more parental
involvement at the middle school and high school level.

s What recommendations do you have to improve the quality of our conferences and to
reach more parents in scheduling a conference?

The feedback and questions submitted during the workgroup rotations will be used to build future
PAC meeting agendas.

Mrs. Hollstein thanked everyone for their attendance and participation. Committee members
completed an exit survey to close the meeting.

The next Parent Advisory Committee meeting will be held at 5:30 p.m. on January 24, 2017, at the
Jesse L. Starkey Administration Building.



